
Hello, my name is Dustin Haw and would like to provide my comments on the proposed rezoning for 
428-452 West River Rd.  First and foremost I would like to state that I live directly across the road (at 451 
West River Rd) from the old farm house in question and I am the only resident in all of Brant County that 
has a direct view of this house day in and day out.      
 
This old farm house is a beautiful piece of history and I think it would be a shame not to grant the 
rezoning and preserve the building.  I see people stop to take pictures in front of this farm house on a 
daily basis during the summer months.  I think this is exactly the type of history we should be striving to 
protect in Brant County.   
 
With that said, I am in support of the proposed rezoning.   
 
Feel free to contact me if you would like to discuss further. 
 
Dustin Haw 
 


